I strongly oppose the Hague Convention. I have three wonderful grandchildren through international adoption and hope to have more. I fear that the Hauge will cause the fees to be raised to astronomical numbers, preventing my son from adopting again. I believe that the Hauge puts unrealistic financail regulations on adoption agencies. And I think it is terrible that so many babies will be stuck in orphangages due to unrealistic regulations! Please reconsider the Hauge so that more babies will join their deserving and loving families!
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